

Kraków, March 7th 2022

Dear Rector Mazaraki, Dear Friend,

It is with astonishment and disbelief that the community of Cracow University of Economics received the information of military attack of Russian Federation in Ukraine. We fully recognize the independence of Ukraine, and strongly condemn criminal actions of Russia. There is not and there will never be a consent to war and violence. We denounce with force russian aggression in Ukraine.

The whole CUE's community is committed to helping the large group of Ukrainian Students and Staff, as well as their families and loved ones.

I assure, that we will make the effort to support the citizens of Ukraine and help them in this difficult situation. The entire academic community of Cracow University of Economics is engaged in helping our Ukrainian students and employees, their families and relatives as well, who are victims of this terrible, unfair tragedy. We created a special spot on the campus where we can collect non-cash charitable contributions and donations. We also prepared other forms of help, like material aid and psychological support.

Our thoughts are with our dear fellows and their families in Ukraine. We hope for a quick and peaceful end to this conflict.

Yours sincerely,